The regular monthly meeting of the Liberty Township Board of Supervisors was called to order
on August 7, 2014 at 7 p.m. Present were Bill Goodrich, Mary Jane Bolles, Jim Lindsey,
Clifford Reed, Violet Henry, Don Rifenbury, and Linda Rockwell.

Pledge of Allegiance was said.
Public Comments None.

Minutes Bill made a motion to accept the July 2014 Meeting Minutes as presented. Jim
seconded.

Road Report  Bill reported the following July activities: dust control on Mucky Run; sluices on
State Line; and dust control on Barbour, Shadow Brook, Smith Drive, Cabin Hill, Upper Rhiney,
State Line Road, Lyon Road, Lower Rhiney (ditch work), and Crossroad.

Treasurer’s Report  Jim made a motion to approve the July 2014 Treasurer’s Report, pay Bill
List 08-14, pay any bills which are normally paid during the month, and pay the payroll for
August. Bill seconded.

Scheduled Public Input None.

Old Business None.
New Business Linda reported that Liquid Fuels was audited for 2012-2013. No findings

were reported. Bill briefly discussed the audit as he was present during the session.

Don asked why the taxes were mailed out so late. Bill stated possibly it could be the new tax
collector. Brief discussion was held on local tax collection and the effects if it were consolidated
with the county.

Meetings The supervisors coordinated their calendars to attend upcoming meetings.
Correspondence Routine correspondence was dealt with during the month.
Payroll and Check Signing The supervisors signed the checks presented for payment.

Adjournment Bill made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:19 p.m. Jim seconded.



